» UNIFORM FITTING 2022

with Fischer’s School Uniforms for

Ferguson-Florissant STEAM Academy
AND

McCluer South Berkley Campus

*Fischer’s is moving to a NEW LOCATION!
3773 New Town Blvd, St. Charles, MO 63301
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Ordering at your Uniform Fitting is the best opportunity for students to be in uniform the first day of |

; school. Due to challenging supply chain & delivery irregularities the past two years, we strongly I
encourage you to attend a Uniform Fitting. We also know your child may grow between your
Uniform Fitting and the start of school. If your child grows, no problem. Exchanges can be made on |

I clothing which has original tags, has not been worn, washed or altered in any way. |
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Fischer’s School Uniforms is offering two opportunities to attend your Uniform Fitting
1) Tuesday, May 31 held at STEAM Middle School and High School
FFSA 8:30am - 11:00am in the school cafeteria.
MSB 1:00pm - 3:30 pm in the school cafeteria

2) Tuesday, June 7 - Saturday June 11 held at our new location

STORE HOURS: Tuesday & Thursday:  10:00am-6:00pm
Wednesday: 10:00am-5:00pm
Friday & Saturday: 10:00am-3:00pm
Sunday & Monday: CLOSED

Both dates will allow 10% off on in-store & on-line purchases
*Discount is applied when your order is paid in full on the days of your fitting.
*Discount is applied to online orders Sunday, June 5 — Saturday, June 11, 2022
*Discount excludes clearance items and layaways.

BLAZERS MAY BE ORDERED at the May 31° school fitting or
IN THE STORE. They cannot be ordered on-line

Blazers are made to order and can take up to 6 weeks to complete.
All blazers must be paid for in advance. Size exchange permitted.

For pricing visit www.fischersuniforms.com or call 314-921-9972
Masts are gueatly appreciated while shopping in our store. Thank you!




Fischer’s School Uniforms is moving to a new location!
Our store will be closed between Sun, March 27 — Mon, April 11 as we move into

our new location

3773 New Town Blvd, St. Charles, MO
We will continue to answer the phone & receive on-line orders.
Our new location will open on Tuesday, April 12, 2022.

Regular Store Hours:

Tuesday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm
Wednesday 10:00 am —5:00 pm
Thursday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm

Friday 10:00 am - 3:00 pm
Saturday 10:00 am - 3:00 pm
Sunday CLOSED
Monday CLOSED

Summer Hours July 19- August 13:

10:00 am— 7:00 pm
10:00 am - 5:00 pm
10:00 am - 7:00 pm
10:00 am - 5:00 pm
10:00 am - 5:00 pm
CLOSED
CLOSED

CLOSED:  Friday, April 15 — Monday, April 18 for Easter
Saturday, May 28 — Monday, May 30 for Memorial weekend
Tuesday, June 28 — Monday, July 4 for July 4" summer break

Directions to our new store from Lindbergh Blvd & Hwy 1-270:

1) Take the exit toward 1-270 West

2) Merge onto 1-270 West

3) Take Exit 22B for MO-370 W towards St. Charles County

4) Continue onto M0O-370 West

5) Take Exit 5 for EIm/New Town Blvd. At the end of the ramp you will see the
shopping center straight in front of you across New Town Blvd.

6) Turn Right onto New Town Bivd

7) Turn left into parking lot.

8) We are next door to Senior Health Solutions

FISCHER’S SCHOOL UNIFORMS

3773 New Town Bivd
St. Charles, MO 63301

314-921-9972



